Dear Aaron,

We are sorry that this email is a few weeks overdue, but Zach and I wanted to take a minute to thank you so much for everything you did for us at our wedding. We really enjoyed working with you and when we had our planning meeting, we knew we were in good hands.

One of our major concerns for our wedding was for people to be dancing, and for everyone to know what was happening at all times. You took care of these with ease! You were professional, and very thoughtful for our wedding day. Zach and I were overjoyed with how our reception turned out.

Also, thank you so much for working with my sister on her maid of honor speech; that meant the world to her, and to me! Also, thank you for not letting anyone else request songs unless I agreed to it, that was the best!

We will highly recommend you to anyone who needs a DJ for any event. Thanks again for being so professional and doing such a great job. You helped make our day so special!

Zuck Macadamis

Sincerely,

Zach and Hailey MacAdams